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 Intro to Photography curriculum 
will need to be rewritten

FAFSA applications 
due in early April

Powell said the 
MCOR is a guiding 
curriculum docu-
ment that has some 
non-negotiables that 
need to be covered in 
a course. 

O’Brien said from 
his perspective, it’s a 
shame the darkroom 
is being shuttered.

Powell said shut-
tering the darkroom 
and saving the cost 
of operating it will 
provide an opportu-

nity for the further 
growth and develop-
ment of LCCC’s media 
program. 

“We’ve identified 
strategic communica-
tion as a growth area 
in this community,” 
Powell said. “That 
includes a lot of 
multimedia areas, a 
lot of PR, marketing 
and things like that. 
So, what you can do 
with multimedia has 
been expanded and 
diversified in a lot of 
different career tracks 
… To justify another 
(instructor) position, 

we’re going to have to 
expand.”  

The investment 
in the media depart-
ment continues with 
a search for another 
well-fitting multime-
dia instructor. 

Powell said there 
was a recruitment 
window earlier in 
the semester, but a 
decision has been 
postponed because 
they want to keep the 
standard high, and 
there weren’t enough 
well-qualified appli-
cants. Powell said the 
next meeting to look 

at candidates with a 
fresh lens would be in 
early March.

Wyoming Tribune 
Eagle Managing 
Editor Brian Martin 
served as the ad-
viser for this story. 
Wingspan adviser 
Jake Sherlock declared 
a conflict of interest 
in advising this story 
because of his involve-
ment with the photog-
raphy curriculum.

By Pia Black  
Social Media Editor

The Free 
Application for 
Federal Student Aid, 
or (FAFSA), is due 
April 1 to be consid-
ered for any form of 
FAFSA student aid. 

“The earlier you 
file, the more aid you 
may qualify for as 
some financial aid 
programs are limited,” 
Director of Financial 
Aid Brandi Cervera 
said. 

“Students can go to 
the (Student) Hub in 
the lobby of the Clay 

Pathfinder (building) 
for FAFSA assistance,” 
Cervera said.“You can 
also email us at finan-
cialaid@lccc.wy.edu 
or call us at 307-778-
1265.”

Students applying 
for financial aid will 
need tax documents 

to determine the kind 
of aid they qualify for.

“It takes most 
people less than 30 
minutes to complete 
a FAFSA, File your 
FAFSA electronically 
at www.fafsa.gov.” 
Cervera said.

“It takes most people 
less than 30 minutes to 
complete a FAFSA.”

Brandi Cervera
Director of Financial Aid


